
Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Our 4th and 5th grade students have been preparing to sing as part of a chorus for a special event honoring  

our First Responders entitled “Our Attitude of Gratitude”.   This event will take place on Tuesday, November 

 14th, 2023 in the Astoria Park Elementary Cafeteria at 6:30 pm.   All 4th and 5th grade students performing  

in this event will receive extra credit and a special treat.   Students are to report to the music room for warm  

up and preparation at 6:00 p.m. 

Parents will meet in the cafeteria at 6:30 p.m. and will remain present for the entire event.    

Dinner will be served!!!! 

The  attire for the event is dressy. 

Boys:  Dark Blue/Navy or Black dress pants and white dress shirt 

Girls:  Dark Blue/Navy  or Black dress pants or dress (knee length or longer) and Blue or Red Top with no 

prints  

Our students have put in many hours to prepare for this event.   It is a show not to be missed!!!! 

If you have any questions contact Dr. Cooper in the music room at the school.    

I look forward to seeing you there.   

Yours Musically,  

 

Dr. Shapale J. Cooper, Music Educator 

 


